
March 22, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

Considering the recent events in dealing with the COVID-19 pandemic, we know that you are 

fully concerned about your child’s/student’s educational access. Students who are enrolled in 

several tri-state area school districts will not be returning to their respective classrooms until 

mid-April or the beginning of August, and the Arkansas, Mississippi and Tennessee state 

legislatures recently passed bills where standardized  testing will not occur nor factor into their 

final grades, and students will not be required to attend classes or be held accountable for any 

academic performance during this timeframe.  

We at Math Made Simple, Etc. have several feasible solutions for your educational needs if 

homeschooling is not an option-ONLINE LEARNING CAMP. We are currently planning to 

start the camp Monday, March 30, 2020.  Registration has begun and the online learning camp 

will be available until state-mandated social distancing has ended. Three different time slots for 

different education levels will be available. The available time slots are as follows: 

8:30 A.M.-11:30 A.M.- Elementary School Level Students (Grades 1-5) 

12:00 P.M.-3:00 P.M.- Middle School Level Students (Grades 6-8)  

3:30 P.M.-6:30 P.M.- High School Level Students (Grades 9-11) 

(Monday-Thursday) 

The online learning camp will use feature structured lessons, activities, and assessments from top 

educator reviewed and recommended websites. Plus, our in-house teachers and tutors will be 

available to answer any questions students may have or provide any needed tutoring that students 

may need in completing the online lessons, activities, and assessments. (We will be conducting 

lessons through the Zoom app) 

Option 2: 

Parents can drop off students during these age appropriate time slots to receive face to face 

service. (Monday-Thursday) 

Option 3: 

Parents can choose Extended Learning (all day) camp from 6:30 A.M.-6:30 P.M. (Monday-

Friday) 

Parents, just as a reminder, students will be out of school/class instruction for at least 18 weeks.  

So please consider one of these options before the close of registration, Thursday, April 2, 2020, 

for your child/student in the Math Made Simple, Etc. This will give us enough time to assemble 

our teachers and group our students according to their age and skillset. So please choose 

ONLINE LEARNING CAMP, direct face to face, or extended learning to further your child’s 

education.  



Once again, we thank you for your continuous support to Math Made Simple, Etc.  

For more information about scheduling and pricing, call 901-382-3244 or 901-326-6475.   

P.S. If you need assistance prior to March 30, 2020 please let us know. We are open for your 

convenience Monday through Saturday. 

 


